
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Reminders and diary dates 

 
World Book Day  Celebration 

We will be joining the rest of the Academy in Celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.  

Children are invited to come into Nursery dressed as a character from their favourite book. No comic 
book characters please.  We look forward to seeing their costumes!  

Welcome and overview 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 
 

This week we will explore different types of sea animals. The children will be creating their own fish pictures 
using a variety of different resources. They will also be exploring small world sea creatures in messy play. The 
children will be exploring bubbles too! 

Words of the week  
 
 
 

 

Sign of the week 
 
 

Rhyme of the week 

 

I Had a Little Turtle 

Dear Parents and Carers 04.03.19 


